
 

       

    
  

Ref: TWE.JCP.Year10PREExams 
 
14th May 2024 

Dear Families  
 

I am writing to inform you that the Year 10 PRE exams will be taking place after May half term. 
Students will be sitting as near to a full timetable as possible, to ensure that we have a clear picture 
of where students are as they move towards Year 11. This will allow teaching staff to identify group 
and individual needs and start planning to support students further from September.   

 

The PRE exams will be run as close to a real set of exams as possible, with all exams taking place 
either in the Main Hall, Activity Studio or the C-block. Each exam room will have external invigilators, 
and if your son/daughter has been screened by Mrs Orton for access arrangements, these will be 
applied to each paper.   
 

Initial information was shared with students last week and more will follow once they return from 
work experience, including a PRE-Exam Handbook highlighting exam procedures and expectations. 
Teaching staff will also be preparing students during lesson time.   
 

Below is an outline of the Year 10 PRE timetable. The exams are fairly spread out as they have had to 
fit in with the external exams that are taking place for Year 11.  
 

  



 

       

    
  

Students will receive more information about specific timings and length of exams when they return 
next week.  
 
If you have initial questions or queries about the PREs, do not hesitate to contact me. Please look out 
for the ‘PRE-Exam Handbook’ which will be emailed home next week.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

Tom West 

 
Mr West  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


